
 

 

 

 

 

Welcome Back: We hope you all had a fantastic Summer Holiday! It is great to see the children 

looking smart in their new uniforms and keen to learn. If you are new to our school, please look 

out for our weekly Newsletter, every Thursday, for lots of information. 

Swimming Lessons: Swimming lessons will begin on Friday 8th September for Year 3 children at 

Chase Leisure Centre. Children require a swimming costume or trunks (shorts are not allowed). 

Both boys and girls need a swimming cap and a towel in a waterproof bag. Please make sure that 

all items are clearly marked with your child’s name.  

Entrance Reminder: We are trialling a one-way system on entering school. If you enter via 

Reception gate, please then exit via the main entrance. This will reduce congestion for Early 

Years parents, especially those with buggies. Your support is greatly appreciated. 

Club/Wraparound Bookings: If you have booked any club or wraparound sessions for next week, 

please make sure payment is made by 2pm on Friday to avoid cancellation. 

In addition, if you would like to make any new bookings or amend a current booking, please email 

extendedschool@littletongreen.staff.sch.uk by 2pm on the Friday of the week before the 

session is required. Late bookings cannot be guaranteed. Thank you. 

Photograph Reminder: Tempest photographers will be in school on: Thursday 14th September 

2023 to take individual photographs for Reception-Year 6. Please ensure your child is dressed 

smart and wearing the correct uniform. Pre-School and Nursery photos will be taken on 10th 

October 2023 

Absences: As a school, we pride ourselves on good attendance. If your child is unwell or going to 

be absent for any reason, please contact the attendance line on 01543 227574, there is a 

voicemail facility if you wish to leave a message before school opens. 

PE: Please see PE days for each year group: 

 

*Children are to arrive at school in their PE kit to wear for the day* 

Nursery Monday AM  

Reception Monday PM  

Year 1 Friday PM  

Year 2 Willow-Wed PM Hazel-Fri AM 

Year 3 Pine- 

Friday AM      

Lime-Swimming                               

Friday AM 

 

Year 4 Chestnut-Tuesday PM Redwood-Forest school 

Wednesday PM 

Year 5 Thursday PM  

Year 6 Thursday AM  

Littleton Latest! 

   Volume 1 ’It’s A Purple Thing!’ Thursday 7th September 2023 
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Diary Dates: 

Monday 18th September – Cannock Chase Museum - Apple 

Tuesday 19th September – Cannock Chase Museum - Cherry 

6th-8th November – Year 4 Laches Wood 

 

Snacks: Please could children be encouraged to bring in a healthy snack to eat whilst on walk a 

mile. 

 

Dogs: NO dogs are permitted anywhere on the school premises, including in arms. Many thanks. 

 

 

Menu for week commencing 11th September 2023 

  

 

 


